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March 10, 2015

RE: Dalfen America Corporation

To whom it may concern,

My name is Bob Jensen — Sales Manager of Baker Commercial Landscaping Inc, here in Orlando
Florida. I wanted to write this letter to compliment the staff at Dalfen for all that they do for us on a
daily basis. We serve Dalfen by way of Landscaping Maintenance vendor on properties that they
manage. Intoday’s market — it is truly an honor to work with a dedicated group of people that
above all have the quality of the looks of their properties first and foremost in every way.

There are many ways to live in the world of shortcuts these days in managing properties and
vendors, that only serve the purpose to satisfy excel spread sheets on paper for the sake of making
budgets look good. My experience with Shelly, Elaine, and Sandy is truly out of the pack. The
folks at Dalfen are proactive in insuring that performance is tied into the relationship they have with
their vendors. It is a two way street, and everyone at Dalfen has gone out of their way to make sure
communication is seamless, issues handled immediately, and reporting is accurate. Bottom line — a
great management team that knows how to work with quality vendors and translate it into results
and excellence in the results columns for their clients.

[ am proud to work with everyone at Dalfen and if you have any questions, please feel free to call
me on my cell phone at any time — (407) 509-4119. It is my pleasure to work with them on a daily
basis, and call them friends.

Best Regards;

-,

Bob Jensen — gales Manager
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